Family Involvement:

We acknowledge the important role families play in their children's education and value your involvement. For the safety and protection of all children the State Government regulations require a Police Clearance from any person working with or alongside the children and/or involved in management of children's programs.

Some ways that families can contribute are:

- Joining the Governing Council
- Excursions
- Laundry
- Working Bees

Governing Council - Our centre is managed by a community Governing Council, which is elected annually at an Annual General Meeting held in February/March. This committee is fundamental to the decision-making and direction of the centre. Governing Council meetings are open meetings and you are welcome to attend. Please consider becoming a member of the Governing Council. Meetings are held twice a term at a time determined by all involved.